
      

 

 

 
 

Week Beginning: 2/12/22 
 
 

For the next few weeks our learning is mainly Christmas themed. We are sharing the Nativity 

story and other Christmas themed stories. We also have a number of exciting Christmas crafts 

which the children will bring home in a few weeks time! 
 

We are also looking at colour and focussing on the books  

‘My Many Coloured Days’ and ‘MIXED’. We will be linking  

our feelings to colours. 
 

In maths we are focussing on four sided shapes, in particular 

squares and rectangles. We are also learning about the vocabulary of 

time e.g. morning, afternoon, night and including sequencing our day. 
 

 

The phonics we will be learning are:- 
 

l, ll, ss, j, v, w, x, y, z, zz, qu, 
ch, sh, th, ng 

 

We are learning that two letters that make one 

sound are called ‘digraphs’. 
 

We are working on writing the letters correctly and 

using them in our reading and writing. 

   
 

Please can every child have 

appropriate clothing for outdoor 

play- we continue to go out in all 

weathers so please ensure your 

child has named gloves/ hat and a 

warm coat that they can put on 

easily themselves. 

 

Thank you for reading with your 

child at home.  

Please remember to look at ‘Collins 

ebooks’ ebooks.collinsopenpage.com  

Your child has an ‘online library’ of 

books to enjoy (username and 

password for this is at the front of 

your child’s Reading Record). 

 

This is how we write our letters at St Catherine’s. Some letters stay on the grass, some go 

up into the sky and some go down into the mud. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very  

merry Christmas and a happy New Year! 

The children have all settled so well into school, you should be very proud. 

We are proud of them all! 

 

 

   


